

Dallas Township Supervisor, Frank Wagner Honored for 51 Years of Service



Dallas Township recently celebrated the retirement of Township Supervisor, Frank Wagner with a luncheon. For 50+ years Mr. Wagner has served the township in many different capacities. A police officer, road master, and Township Supervisor. Although his favorite roles in life include being a husband to Sally, father, and grandfather.

We will miss him dearly!

Best Wishes and we sincerely thank you for your service to our community!



Road Work

TOWNSHIP ROAD NEWS

Weather permitting the road department will be completing road repairs and replacing worn out and damaged street signs. The Road Department will also be changing the equipment from summer road maintenance to winter road maintenance and snow removal.



Leaf Removal

The leaf vac truck is picking up leaves on Township streets and will be in operation until there is a snow cover. Bag leaf pick up will be November 18-22. Residents are asked not to place leaves on the road way, in storm water channels or on top of storm water inlets. Thank you for your cooperation.



PLAYGROUND NEWS

The Dallas Township park renovation plan is in progress. Storm water and stream bank improvements are in engineering. Park features and the design have been approved. The bid process for construction will start in early 2020.

More information to follow in December. Stay tuned!

Upcoming Events:

- November 18, 2019: Zoning Hearing Board Meeting at 6:30PM
- December 3, 2019: Supervisors Meeting at 7:00PM
- December 13, 2019: Special Supervisors Meeting at 3:30PM

Welcome New Dallas Township Police Officer



During November's
Township meeting, Judge
Tupper swore in Officer
Bernard Posten. Let's
warmly welcome Officer
Posten to the Dallas
Township community!
Your service is greatly
appreciated.

2019 Dallas Township Old Fashioned Christmas Tree Lighting



Join us for the 3rd Annual Dallas Township Old Fashioned Christmas Tree Lighting event on Saturday, December 7th, 2019 from 5:00PM-8:00PM. The evening will be full of children's activities, an ugly sweater contest announcement (for more information on the contest check the Facebook Event), Fellowship Church Choir, the ever famous tree lighting, and the stars of the show, Mr. and Mrs. Claus. For all other information, please visit: www.dallastwp.org.